DOYLE HARTMAN
Oil Operator

500 N. MAIN
P.O. BOX 10426
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702

(915) 684-4011

July 12, 1985

New Mexico 0Oil Conservaticn D-.vision
District I Office

Post Office Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Mr. Jerry Sexton

ke: W. H. King No. 4
990' FSL & 330' FWL (M)
Section 6, T-23-S, R-37-E
Lea County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

We have recently completed our W. H. King No. 4 well located 990' FSL
and 330' FWL (M), Section 6 T-23-S, R-37-E, Lea County, New Mexico. The
subject well was a re-entry of a plugged and abandoned well with work
commencing on June 13, 1985.

We have been verbally informed that the non-standard location and
simultaneous dedication requested for the subject well is presently
being prepared (July 12, 1935). With this approval, we anticipate our
W. H. King No. 4 will be assigned an allowable in the very near future,
and we are now ready and able to start selling gas.

We have requested that E1 Paso Natural Gas Company install a second
meter station beside the present meter station No. 5845901 to acconmo-
date the second well. We have had several conversations with El Paso
Natural Gas Company, and they indicated it will be an indefinite period
of time before we can expect this second meter station. Therefore,
until such time the second meter is installed, we plan to temporarily
sell gas fram the W. H. King No. 4 through the same meter that is
presently being used for our W. H. King No. 3. This action is being
taken while takes are high and until such time as El Paso is able to
camplete its necessary paper work and set a second meter station.
During the period sales occur through a common meter, accurate records
will be maintained that will reflect prorated production from each well.



